




































28th, Novemb er 2024

To the amazing people at Warriors Against Violence,

I am Myles Yetman, a grade l-L student from the highschool, ADHS located
in Arnprior; Ontario. Over this semester our class has learned about domestic
violence and specifically how it disproportionately impacts the indigenous

community. During our discussion your organization was brought up and we learnt
about the workshop you offer to help men who have fallen into the cycle of abuse

heal. After watching the many different videos and reading some of the articles
written about your foundation our class became very inspired. We are very
grateful to the many different people volunteering and taking the time to help
fight this issue and help the many families being affected by it. With the increasing
rate of domestic violence over the past few years it's more important than ever
that people start stepping up now. You have inspired our class to help raise

awareness for different issues caused by domestic violence. Our entire class has

ventured around the school class to class talking about your foundation and

collecting donations. Many different students and teachers stepped up and gave

money to the cause. Hopefully we were able to inspire some of the students we
talked to to also spread the word.

We hope that in the future you are able to continue what you are currently doing
and help even more people. You are making a large difference not only in your
own community but also across Canada. We can't thank everybody at your
organization enough. Thank you for all the hard work and change you are making!

Sincerely,

[lyle-s

Myles Yetman



WAV letter:

The Date: November 28lh 2024

To: The good people at Warriors Against Violence,

Hello, my name is Autumn Wright and I am a student from Arnprior District High School.

My lndigenous studies class has been looking into violence and domestic abuse among

communities in Canada.

The issue of viotence not only affects the individualvictim, but also their families and

communities that will carry that trauma with them. The abusers often have trauma and

examples of abuse in their past, which they often don't have a chance to heal from,

repeating the cycle. All of this together directly affects our country as a whole. Canada has

to try harder to make efforts in order to fix the problem and have these families, men, and

women get access to proper help and it shows.

It is so amazing that your organization is able to give this help to people. I find it
particularly important that your organization directly helps the abusers to recover and

become reformed because this stops the issues from the source within the family, and they

won't continue to hurt others. I find this perspective to be equally interesting and

important because it is not much thought of, but I think it is the best way to keep

everyone safe and healthy.

I have great trust that this program will continue to do amazing things and heal families.

Good luck on your journey and keep it up!

Sincerely,

4k-w'u-'
Autumn Wright


